Christ the King Church
130 Legris Avenue
West Warwick, RI 02893





 (401) 821-9228
ctkwwri@cox.net – ctkwwri.org
October 20, 2015
Present: Anna Conca, Janice Rousselle, Rita Shelby, Anna Skorski, Irene Slezak, Fr. Tim.  Absent: Terry Benton, Pauline Cote, Sue Paquette
Review:

· People served (07.01.14 – 10.17.15): 2,504; (since began counting 12.12.11): 12,220.

· $4,756.81 (Out Reach Checking)*

· 
*Includes monies collected from Poor Box

· Gross income/store receipts thru 10.17.15: $5,455.75
· Net income thru 10.17.15: $5,455.75.
· Expenses: $372.91
· Donated to Parish (25%) $2,357.83
· Food certificates/cards: $2,000.

·  Other: $1,007.92
· Total payout: $3,007.92*

      *Does not include items given freely, or donated elsewhere.
General Comments: 
· The door that leads to the back hall must remain unlocked as it is an escape route in case of fire for Joyful Noise.  A sign will be posted.
· The new volunteers are helping as best they can.  Anna Scorski spoke with Judy Forcier who is willing to be trained so that she can substitute as ‘a store opener’ when needed.
· *Two items from the previous meeting – that had been tabled – were discussed.  See below.
Other items to discuss:

· *The committee agreed that GA has an abundance of items and needs to put a moratorium on accepting items so that Christmas items can be displayed.  The time period set was: November 2nd thru November 30th.  A sign will be posted.
· *The committee agreed that Christmas items will be 50% off beginning Monday, November 30th.  Five Christmas items will be free with a $2.00 purchase on December 14th, 16th, & 19th.
· The committee discussed and came to an agreement about the following:

· GA will be closed November 23rd, 25th, & 28th (the week following the Bazaar); 
· It will be the decision of team members if items will be picked up, that is, if a team member is free and willing to do the pickup, then the items can be picked up, if no one is available or willing, then items will not be picked up; 
· Summer clothing is not being accepted at present, and will again be accepted (for storage) beginning February 1st; 
· All who wish to donate are free to donate (common sense and room in store will dictate if items are accepted);

· Bins need to be organized and once a lid and a bottom are found to be compatible, they should be mark (e.g. the name ‘Sam’ or ‘Samantha’ on both the top and the bottom).
· Other items and reminders:

· Lynette Gemma’s Mom (Aileen Beltrami) died this past week.  Flowers will be sent. 
· A reminder: GA will be closed December 20, 2015 – January 3, 2016.
Next meeting will be January 19, 2016 at 2:00pm in the Parish Center.
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